
 

 

 

 

 Beloit Rifle Club Monthly Meeting  
January 3, 2018 at 7:00 PM  

Meeting at Boundaries Restaurant 

 

Call to order by The President - Everett Bennett 

 

 

Roll Call - (Board Members)   Quorum numbers met  

 

Treasurers Report - Julie Wagoner   

 

Secretary’s Report for April – Rob Lowery 

       

 

Archery - Ed Lang    NO REPORT 

Bench Rest (Rim Fire) - Dennis Munn NO REPORT 

Bench Rest (Center Fire) - Paul Schuler NO REPORT 

Black Powder - Harley Whitt   Have a shoot the 21st January. Had a two-day 

shoot. Turned in $148 and change. 

Black Powder Cartridge - Don Rotzoll No shoot last month, there will be a shoot on 

 the 4th Sunday of this month. 

Chief Range Officer - Lee Thompson NO REPORT  

Civilian Marksmanship - Pete Taylor  Air Rifle turn in of monies. 

Conservation - Jim Shickles   NO REPORT 

Cowboy Action - Mike Kobelt   

Defense Range - Keith Nondorf  As soon as weather warms up building will 

 be finished. 

Grounds Keeper - Roger Hager  NO REPORT  

High Power Rifle - Dave Fatino  NO REPORT 

Historian - Al Wendorf   NO REPORT 

Hunter Ed/Firearms Safety - Jeff Stevens NO REPORT 

Membership - Jon Nortemann  New Applicants – 100 signed up. Sponsors 

please remind your applicants to respond to Jon’s emails to confirm they received 

the email.  

Multi gun - Kyle Schliem   NO REPORT 

NRA Instruction / Youth - Tom Helbig NO REPORT 

Pistol - Rick Hartman    NO REPORT  

Publicity - Charles Beeler   Anything to for the newsletter needs to be 

 turned in. 

Range Construction - Wally Marshall 2017 had 115 club members attend the 

Friday-Saturday work days. Also, 45 members attend special work projects. We 

would like to thank all those that have do this as well as those that maintain our 

facilities. Thanks goes out to the range construction team. Thanks to Bill Ruck, he 

does the design work for on major projects as well as the projects material list. 

Thanks to Jeff Marshall for making sure all the material is on the job site. Thanks 

to Bruce Nygren and George Bronson for jobs done well and on time. Thank you 



 

 

 

 

to Brad Mueller for last 17 years on range construction. Thank you to all that came 

to all the work days as well. Thank you to Everett Bennett for coordinating all the 

work projects. Also noted it was a very safe year for range construction. Also, a 

Thank you goes out to Wally Marshall (noted by Everett) 

Rules - Larry Abbott    NO REPORT  

Silhouette - Steve Schmalz   NO REPORT  

Tech Director - Brad Mueller   NO REPORT (Rule book on web page on 

“About Us” tab) 

Trap - Jeff Goode    Range on construction. Cement removed for 

 remodel. 

Wednesday Morning - Chuck Sauber  NO REPORT 

 

Old Business 
Announce new life members. Bill Ruck and Dennis Loeschter 

Accept all business done in 2017 by club directors. Motion to accept (Dennis Munn) 

Seconded (Toby Allison) 109 for and 43 against, 2017 Business Approved. 

 

New Business 
January 5th deadline for newsletter articles. 

February 7th Directors budget meeting @ 5:30. Board meeting @ 7:00 pm at Boundaries  

 Restaurant. 

February 10th Annual Club Swap Meet at our club house. 7:00 am to whenever. 

February 11th Club Dues Collection at Boundaries Restaurant 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

March 14th New Membership Meeting at Boundaries Restaurant @ 7:00 pm. 

Annual Club Gun Show at Boundaries March 24th and 25th. 

 

Close business meeting for Election of 2018 Officers. Motion (Paul Schuler) Seconded 

(Wally Marshall) Voted and Approved. 

 

Meting turned over to Larry Abbott for election. 

 

BRC TEN YEAR PLAN 
 

2017 - Bullet trap and no blue-sky shade on the outdoor pistol range. 

 Reclaim bullet lead on outdoor pistol range. 

      Crushed rock on drive to 500-meter range and front parking lot. 

      Bullet traps for silhouette ranges. 

 Replace cement shooting walkway at trap range to make it handicap assessable. 

 Finish inside of Black Powder lodge with car siding. 

 

Future - New Clubhouse and indoor range   

       Multi-gun permanent range     

 

Rob Lowery  BRC Secretary 


